

WVSCPA Virtual Office Policy During COVID-19

March 27, 2020

Dear WVSCPA Members,

The past couple of weeks have presented us all with unprecedented challenges as we try to deal with the ongoing health crisis resulting from the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19). As a result, national, state and local leaders began encouraging social distancing last week and on Tuesday, March 25th, a Stay at Home Executive Order was issued by Governor Justice.

For the safety of the WVSCPA staff, our members, and the community at large and to comply with the Governor's Executive Order, we have closed our physical office and will operate on a virtual basis until further notice. Please note that we are NOT suspending operations and we will continue to serve our members by operating remotely. You can reach all of the WVSCPA staff members by calling the office at 304-342-5461 or by emailing them at wvscpa.org or by sending an email to them individually at judyp@wvscpa.org, kim@wvscpa.org or whitney@wvscpa.org. Please know that we are still here to help you!

Our Committee Day, originally scheduled for Friday, May 1st, has been cancelled due to the Charleston Marriott's cancellation of all events through May 8th. We will share more information regarding changes to any other events beyond May 1st as we continue to monitor the health crisis and evaluate those events accordingly.

For COVID-19 updates, both accounting related and other information that you may find helpful, please refer to our COVID-19 webpage. We will continue to monitor the pandemic closely and follow the advice of the CDC, medical community and state leaders. Please don't hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or need assistance as you navigate this crisis. We are all in this together!

Stay safe and well!

Judy A. Proctor, CPA, CGMA

CEO

West Virginia Society of CPAs